Transfer of token registrations to USOSweb and closing of the USOS UL service!
From 22 April 2025 all token registrations will be available only in the USOSweb service.  The USOS UL service at https://rejestracja.usos.uw.edu.pl/ will be closed.
The address of the token registration in the USOSweb service:  https://usosweb.uw.edu.pl/.

Pilot round of token registrations in USOSweb!
Due to the transfer of token registrations from the USOS UL system 
to the USOSweb service, a pilot round of token registrations will be launched.
From 31 March 2025 at 21:00 until 6 April 2025 at 23:59, the USOSweb service will provide access to registrations for selected general university courses offered year-round and for those held in the winter semester of the 2025/2026 academic year.    
I strongly encourage you to take part in the pilot registration round 
and to test the new functionality provided by the USOSweb system!
Any comments and technical problems can be reported during the pilot round to the following e-mail address: zetonowe-pomoc@uw.edu.pl.
[bookmark: _heading=h.6oqlkk86vtpj]After closing the pilot round, successful registrants will receive additional tokens in the number used during the pilot round.
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